
“I support the National Popular Vote and the bill that has already passed the Oregon House four 
times and which Senators have been denied the right to vote on since 2009. I do not support 
referral BECAUSE . it could be an unnecessary expense for the state's taxpayers if out of state 
special interests challenge it. We know that some big money donors are willing to spend heavily 
to influence our votes. 
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